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18 September 2025
TO ALL BIDDERS
Dear Bidders,

SUBJECT: CLARIFICATION ON PROPOSAL TIMELINE AND BID
SUBMISSION DEADLINE EXTENSION

1.

As per Public Procurement Regulation: Public Procurement Act, 2015, Regulation 34,
This memorandum serves to inform all prospective bidders regarding a clarification and
an important amendment to the current bidding process for Request for Proposal of
Development of Case Management System, Reference No: SC/RP/14-01/2025.

Upon further technical and logistical assessment, it has been determined that the scope
and complexity of the project cannot be reasonably completed within the initially
stated duration of sixty (60) working days. Consequently, the project schedule will be
revised, and the new duration will be communicated at the time of contract signing.

In light of this clarification and to ensure fairness and allow bidders sufficient time to
revise their proposals, the bid submission deadline has been extended by five (5)
additional working days, now set from 22 September 2025 to 26 September 2025. All
bidders are encouraged to use this extension to review and update their submissions
accordingly.

The Ministry appreciate your interest in this project and your continued cooperation.

For any further inquiries or clarifications, please contact Ester Kamati (Head of PMU) @

Ester.Kamati@mojlr.gov.na.

Thank you




